

# Denton C.P. School Weekly Newsletter

<u>www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk</u> <u>contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk</u>





**Better Never Stops** 

10th March 2017

Dear Parents and Carers.

Welcome to the end of another very exciting week.

### **School Crossing Appeal**

We are now officially famous! And in case you missed Mrs Hood and friends on BBC Radio Sussex on Wednesday morning at 7am, you can listen to their impassioned and eloquent speeches on the Radio Sussex website (although the real star was Aidan, who put in a magnificent performance). I would like to say an enormous thank you to all of you who have supported the appeal so far. If you wish to make a donation please see our Just Giving page <a href="https://tinyurl.com/crossingappeal">https://tinyurl.com/crossingappeal</a>.

#### Dates for next week:

Monday 13<sup>th</sup> March – Parent Forum (2.30pm – please contact the School Office if you wish to attend)

Tuesday 14th March – Parents' Evening (4.00pm-6.00pm)

Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> March – Year 5 visit to St Leonard's Church (1.30pm-2.15pm) Thursday 16<sup>th</sup> March – Parents' Evening for Turtle Class parents only (from 3.30pm) Friday 17<sup>th</sup> March - Parents' Evening for Turtle Class parents only (from 3.30pm)

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

## <u>Parents' Evening</u>

Parents' Evenings conclude next week. If you have not yet made an appointment with your child's class teacher, they will be very happy to arrange a time with you.

#### **Before School Club**

A few weeks ago I sent home a form about possibly starting a 'before school club'. If you would use a 'before school club' it is vital that you have returned this form. (If you need another copy, please see the School Office!)

I hope you all continue to enjoy a fantastic term.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher